
From: TRAI CABLE <traicable@yahoo.co.in> 
Date: Thu, Oct 17, 2013 at 5:15 PM 
Subject: Fw: CP--NO9/2013 on EXTENTION of DTH LICENCE.dated 1.10.13. 
To: Rakesh <rakesh.sharma79@gmail.com> 
 
 
On Thursday, 17 October 2013 12:59 PM, TRAI CABLE <traicable@yahoo.co.in> 
wrote: 
 

On Thursday, 17 October 2013 12:42 PM, "lucknow9network@gmail.com" 
<lucknow9network@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear Wasi Ahmedji. 
 
We support the viewpoint of COFI on the consultation Paper. We endorse the same. 
Kindly accept the same as our viewpoint / Reply 
 
Thanks 
Rupal Srivastava(Director) 
Lucknow9 Network Pvt. Ltd. 
Lucknow U.P. 
 
With Regards,JK 
 


